
 

 
Student Travel Award 

 
The 2020 ASME-CIE Hackathon will offer travel stipends (the amount is to be confirmed; 
tentatively $500) to support both undergraduate and graduate students attending the 
Hackathon.  
 
Please note that there are only a limited number of travel awards available this year. Please 
self-evaluate and/or check with your advisor to determine if you should apply for a travel 
award or not. If so, please apply as soon as you can. 
 
Eligibility: 
ASME-CIE Hackathon Travel Award Applicants: 

1) The student must be attending a university or college as a graduate or undergraduate 
student in 2020. 

2) Applicants need to be a student member of ASME. 
3) Awardees are required to register and attend the entire Hackathon event. 

 
What to Submit: 
The application should include: 

1) A one-page personal statement. Please explain how attending to the ASME-CIE 
Hackathon will support your study, research and/or career development. 

2) A one-page travel plan for attending the Hackathon. Please also indicate your travel 
budget and whether you have any additional sources of financial support. 

3) A one-page resume. Please also include your ASME student membership information. 
4) A support letter from your advisor is strongly recommended. 

 
How to Submit: 
Please prepare a single PDF file containing the four components and submit to SEIKM 
Secretary, Dr. Zhuo Yang at zhuoyang@engin.umass.edu. If you have any other questions, 
please address to ASME-CIE Hackathon Chair and SEIKM Award Chair, Dr. Zhenghui Sha at 
zsha@uark.edu.  
 
Important Dates: 

 Application for travel awards must be submitted by midnight (CST) on June 19, 2020 

 Travel Award notifications will be sent to travel award applicants on July 13, 2020 
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